
Minutes of Parkes Bridge Club Committee Meeting on 17 October 2019

Meeting opened at 4.30pm by President Greig Ball

Present         Keith Fiedler, Jenny Freeman, Greig Ball, Kevin Robinson, Bev Laing, Dawn
Phipps and Peter Quinn

Apologies          Beryl Twardy and Jill Peterson

Minutes of Previous meeting had been read and accepted.

Business Arising

Christmas Party being organised and under control by Peter Quinn and Bev Laing

Gill Ross Day and Club Championship  to be held on 7th  and 14th November 2019

Treasurers Report

Balance 

$10,124 Club Acc

$10,384 Investment Acc moved Kevin Robinson seconded Dawn Phipps

Dawn Phipps and Warren Blatch have agreed to audit financials.

General Business

Greig approached management of  Leagues Club regarding clarification  of  letter our club
received  .  It  was  decided  by  committee  that  what  the  club  required  us  to  do  was  not
acceptable and that we would finish at the Leagues  Club on 31/10/2019

Parkes  Railway  Bowling  Club  was  approached  as  a  new  Venue  but  it  did  not  meet  our
requirements.

A meeting between Greig Ball  and Bev Laing with the President of the Red Cross Parkes
Branch  was  held   and a proposition  put  to  the club hoping we will  be able  to  reach an
agreement that will be acceptable to both parties.

It was discussed where we would play till the end of the year. Both the Astro Motel and the M
and D foyer Greig to follow up.

Greig to discuss obtaining a grant with Jenny Short Grants Officer at Parkes Shire Council.

No Bridge on Melbourne Cup day 5/11/2019.

Meeting closed at 4.50pm


